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Get Involved in Code Development in Person or Online 
Who determines if your workplace is safe? Building and fire codes have a lot to say about it. And during code development your vote does count.

The next generation of building and fire safety codes will be decided through both in-person participation and online voting. The International Code Council’s new cdpACCESS empowers you to vote on these codes, even if you can’t attend the code hearings.

Three simple steps will make you eligible to vote: 
1. Make sure your department is a Member (if not, click here to join)
and signed up to vote. 
1. Update your department’s “Designated Voting Representatives”. This must be completed annually!
1. Log in to collaborate and vote on code change proposals, using cdpACCESS. Online voting opens in May and October 2015. 
IMPORTANT: Registration for 2015 starts January 1. You must be an ICC Voting Member before March 20 to vote online for the 2018 Group A Codes: IBC-E, IBC-FS, IBC-G, IEBC, IFGC, IMC, IPC, IPMC, IPSDC, IRC-M, IRC-P, ISPSC and IZC.
  
Group A Committee Action Hearings: Apr. 19-30, 2015, in Memphis, TN.
Online voting will be approximately May 11-22.

Group A Public Comment Hearings: Sep. 30 – Oct. 7, 2015, Long Beach, CA.
Online voting will be approximately October 19-30.
 
Need more information? Email the ICC Fire Service Membership Council Governing Committee Members listed on the Fire Service Membership Council webpage. Just click here!
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